Memorandum of Agreement
By and Between
Scotia-Glenville Central School District

And
Scotia-Glenville Secretarial Association

The Scotia-Glenville Central School District (“District”) and the Scotia- Glenv111e
Secretarial Association (“SGSA”) hereby agree to the following:

WHEREAS, the District and the SGSA are parties to a collective bargaining agreement
(CBA) dated July 1, 2022 — June 30, 2026;

NOW, THEREFORE, it is agreed between the Scotia-Glenville Central School District
and the Scotia-Glenville Secretarial Association that:

1.

Cynthia Dorazio, a member of the Scotia-Glenville Secretarial
Association, shall be paid the sum of one thousand dollars ($1,000.00),
intended to cover the period of September 1, 2022 through June 30,
2023, in recognition of duties assumed for training of new staff in the
High School Guidance Department.

All other terms and conditions of the CBA shall remain in full force
and effect.

This Agreement shall expire and shall no longer have any legal force
or effect on June 30, 2023.

This Agreement is made without precedent and not subject to
continuation, unless agreed to by the Parties in writing.

This Agreement is subject to approval of the District’s Board of
Education.

Scotia-Glenville Central School District

By:

Date:

Scotia-Gle_mzi.lKSecretarial Association Co-President

Date: (ﬁ"’(&’,;13




